Municipality of Anchorage G.2.

MEMORANDUM
Date: July 8, 2019
To: Planning and Zoning Commission
Thru: ichelle J. McNulty, AICP, Planning Director

(/U\)/Carol Wong, Long-Range Planning Manager
From: %ristine Bunnell, Senior Planner, Planning Department
Subject: PZC Case No. 2019-0079, Anchorage 2040 Land Use Plan — Action 4-6; AMCR 21.90 Update

The Planning Department is requesting postponement of PZC Case No. 2019-0079 until August 12,
2019, in order to extend the public hearing comment period through Friday, July 19.

Some agencies need more time to review, and this would allow staff enough time to address the
comments in the staff report.





